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PEOPLES BANK OF ALABAMA ANNOUNCES EXPANSION INTO TRUSSVILLE 
 
CULLMAN, ALABAMA – August 29, 2022 - Peoples Bank of Alabama is pleased to 
announce its continued expansion in Jefferson County with the opening of its 
Trussville branch location at 305 Main Street, Trussville, AL  35173.   
 
Brian Bertella, Jefferson County Regional Market President, said “Having a full-
service banking location in Trussville allows the bank another opportunity to 
expand our presence in the Birmingham metro market and continue to grow our 
brand in the neighboring communities.  We are excited for the opportunity to prove 
to the Trussville community that our personal approach to banking sets us apart 
from every other bank.”   
 
Chuck Herndon, Peoples Bank President, added “We are honored to grow our 
footprint in the Birmingham market with this new location on Main Street in 
Trussville.  Our board and executive management team are committed to 
delivering a differentiated banking experience and we invite you to visit this new 
location and meet our associates.  We have invested in a first-class team of bankers 
who really care about people and stand ready to service the needs of our clients by 
developing relationships that last a lifetime.”   
 
Peoples Bank of Alabama, headquartered in Cullman, Alabama, is a trusted 
community bank dedicated to serving families, individuals, workers, and businesses 
in North and Central Alabama.  We are in the banking business because we believe 
in helping individuals with their financial well-being.  Whether it’s a loan to buy a 
couple’s first home, or a commercial loan to help a business expand, our passion is 
helping our neighbors achieve their dreams.  That’s why we are the people’s bank 
– because we care about people.  Visit our website at peoplesbankal.com and learn 
more about how you can save, grow, and invest with confidence –where people 
come first. Member FDIC and an Equal Housing Lender. 
 


